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May You Enjoy a Happy and Healthy New Year of the Pig!
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Assembly Member William Colton Together with His Staff, Community Relations
Director Nancy Tong, and Community Leader Charles Ragusa

Wish You and Your Family a Happy New Year!

Assembly Member William Colton says, “I am proud that my community includes many Chinese
constituents. | have had the pleasure to work with Chinese community organizations, community
leaders, and neighbors for the past two decades. | will always admire your rich traditions and
tight-knit community. | care about many of the same values such as family, education, and health.
Let us continue working together for years to come. | wish you all prosperity, health, and
long life in the year of the pig.”
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